Nadia Khan

From: Terry Morris <tpmorris.landuse.law@comcast.net>

Sent: Tuesday, November 10, 2020 3:55 PM

To: Katie Whewell

Cc: Neil Cronin; jdenucci@aol.com; Nadia Khan; ‘Scott Lewis'
Subject: RE: 101-103 Warwick Porch Stairs Moved

[DO NOT OPEN links/attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. ]
Hi Katie

I reached out to Vern Porter our surveyor to make that change. | expect that he would be able to have
that done by Thursday since tomorrow is a holiday. If you need a placeholder we can agree on Thursdays
date (11/12) as the new deed to be referenced for the proposed conditions plan.

~Terry

From: Katie Whewell [mailto:kwhewell@newtonma.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, November 10, 2020 3:29 PM

To: Terry Morris <tpmorris.landuse.law@comcast.net>

Cc: Neil Cronin <ncronin@newtonma.gov>; jdenucci@aol.com; Nadia Khan <nkhan@newtonma.gov>; 'Scott Lewis
<slewis1953@msn.com>

Subject: RE: 101-103 Warwick Porch Stairs Moved

Thank you, could we get an updated site plan reflecting the updated placement of deck stairs for plan referencing?

-Katie

From: Terry Morris <tpmorris.landuse.law@comcast.net>

Sent: Tuesday, November 10, 2020 8:38 AM

To: Katie Whewell <kwhewell@newtonma.gov>

Cc: Neil Cronin <ncronin@newtonma.gov>; jdenucci@aol.com; Nadia Khan <nkhan@newtonma.gov>; 'Scott Lewis
<slewis1953@msn.com>

Subject: FW: 101-103 Warwick Porch Stairs Moved

[DO NOT OPEN links/attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. ]
Good Morning Katie,
As requested please see the attached full plan set for the house with the revised stairs.

Be Well,
Terry

Terrence P. Morris, Esq.
Attorney at Law
57 EIm Road



Newton MA 02460-2144
617 202-9132
tomorris.landuse.law@comcast.net

From: Joe DeNucci [mailto:jdenucci@aol.com]

Sent: Monday, November 09, 2020 8:49 PM

To: Terry Morris <tpmorris.landuse.law@comcast.net>
Subject: Re: 101-103 Warwick Porch Stairs Moved

Terry,
Here is the total revised set of plans...
Joe

When responding, please be aware that the Massachusetts Secretary of State has determined that most
email is public record and therefore cannot be kept confidential.



